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PICTURES FROM CELEBRATION OF THE GARAGE OPENING


THANKS TO JACK ASTOR’S FOR THE BBQ





We had a great turnout for the Celebration of the Garage Opening the BBQ was hosted by Jack Astor’s.  Although we had to move down to the party room because of the wind everyone enjoyed themselves.








			           





				


























			        





		























		





























				








			














				   	





			








																												








				

















Website:  





The Board and Management are in the process of getting the 8 Park Road website up and running.  We hope to have this completed during the month of July. Please keep your eyes and ears open for this announcement.  Our web address is � HYPERLINK "http://www.8parkroad.ca" ��www.8parkroad.ca�








Update from Green Committee


By Virginia Lawrence





























Some of the participants at the 2010 Earth-Hour event





On Mar. 27th 2010, our Earth Hour event was a big success with about 35 residents participating. First they gathered at the terrace amidst live music and later moved to the party room where refreshments were served, games played and prizes given out, in candlelight. Thanks for your participation, including those who turned off their lights in their suites. On Earth Day (Sat. April, 24th), the Green Committee planted 4 red rose bushes at the terrace and they are blooming beautifully. 





























Planting of Roses. From left: Virginia, Peter, Bob, Elpidio and Margaret





Sat. July 17th is Community Environment Day and the Ramsden Works Yard at 1008 Yonge, opposite the Rosedale subway,  is opened for recyclables disposal from 9 a.m to 12 noon. You may bring your small appliances and put them into a bin which will be left in the moving elevator for Management to take care of the disposal or go directly to the depot yourself. Please check on our notice board  regarding acceptable items for disposal. 











Small appliances consists of T.V’s , Printers, Computers, Toasters, Mircowaves etc.  If you have any questions on what can be taken please contact the management office at (416) 944-8908 if you have any questions.





Since installation of motion sensors in the 3 big lockers and the retrofit of our stairwell lighting from 2 to 1 tube, at least 10,000 kWh of electricity is saved monthly translating to about $1,000.00 per month. A request has been forwarded to the Board to look into carbon-monoxide sensors for our parking garages and variable-speed drives for our corridor fans as energy savers.





A few eco-tips for you to consider





Use drapes/blinds to keep the sun out and turn the air-conditioner temperature up by 1 or 2 degrees Celsius, or off when away on vacation.





Run your washing machine and dish washer only when fully loaded





Clean the lint out of your dryer after each load





Limit the opening of your refrigerator door and thaw frozen food in main part of refrigerator hours ahead.





Walk, carpool or use public transportation 





Continue to recycle and conserve and attend to leaky toilets and taps as our water consumption has increased. 


Enjoy your summer.


























SUMMER IS HERE!





Now that summer is finally upon us… just a few reminders for all residents.  





Please book the BBQ through the concierge’s desk.  


Residents are allowed only four (4) guests at a time when entertaining or having a BBQ up on the terrace.


The hours of the terrace are as follows:


7:00 a.m. to 11:30 p.m.


No smoking is allowed on the terrace





REMINDER ABOUT TOSSING


CIGARETTE BUTTS


Although we have put out a number of notices door to door and have brought this up in several newsletters we are still receiving complaints of people tossing their cigarette butts over their balcony which land on the terraces below causing damage.  


Also, cigarette butts continue to litter the common areas of our property despite repeated warnings from the Board and property manager.  It is only a matter of time before a serious fire ignites. 





THE BOARD AND PROPERTY MANAGER WILL IMPOSE SANCTIONS AGAINST RESIDENTS WHO CAUSE DAMAGE TO THE COMMON ELEMENTS AND PERSONAL PROPERTY OR WHOSE CONDUCT THREATENS THE SAFETY OF RESIDENTS. PLEASE DO NOT THROW ANYTHING OFF OF A BALCONY OR FROM A WINDOW.











Parking Garage Opening


The parking garage opened June 9th and the first person to enter the garage at 7:00 a.m. was John Stuart, second was 2506 than 2606 and 3506!  I think we were excited to actually get back in there!


��


     First Car Up the Ramp	           First Car In The Garage





��


 Second Car In the Garage     Third Car In The Garage


The long awaited garage opening is finally a reality! You may have noticed we have done some refreshing in the parking garage in anticipation of getting the residents back into their parking spots.  The lines were painted and we refreshed the garage elevator lobbies.  We also had the emergency buttons and intercoms painted in red to allow them to stand out incase anyone runs into an issue in the garage area.  These are located on P10 across from parking spot 4, also 53 and across from exit stairs spot 51.  On P9 they are located across from spot 38, also by the exit stairs by spot 49, 56 and also across from spot 4. On P8 they are located across from spot 23, Intercom is located by spot 39, by spot 40, and across from spot 4. We have outlined the intercoms in red which will connect you directly with the concierge’s desk.











   





Emergency Button & Intercom         Emergency Button


STAFF WORKING HARD TO GET THE 


GARAGE READY

















			  


Serena Suited Up to Clean 


        		       Pipes in Garage





				











Amelia Cleaning the Mirrors      Jun Cleaning the Camera’s





INSPECTIONS AND MAINTENANCE


While the fan coil maintenance was being completed in the spring, a check was completed for leaking taps, showers, caulking around toilets and running toilets.  We were amazed to find so many leaking taps and showers.  Management sent notices to owners requesting that the leaks be repaired as these leaks cost every owner money.  We would like to thank the owners who complied with our requests.  In regards to caulking of toilets, many owners may not be aware of two incidents where a toilet overflowed, causing water damage to a number of suites.  It is in your own interest to ensure that the bottom of your toilet is caulked in case your toilet overflows.  Did you know a leaky tap can waste up to 800 litres of water per month? That is equivalent to filling 16 bathtubs!





Summer Hours for Property Management Office


Residents are reminded that, subject to emergencies, the office is closed at 1 p.m. on Fridays from now until September 17, 2010.  If you require assistance or information after 1 p.m., please call the concierge at (416) 944-9560.




















Thank you to everyone that took the time to come out and meet their neighbours and mingle.





Building Improvement


Update





The Building Improvement Committee was formed a few months ago with a mandate to improve our curb appeal and to help increase our property value. 





The following are a few of the initiatives this committee is dealing with:


Polishing all black granite in hallways and elevators


New signage i.e. entrance to shops and subway


Lower lobby renovation – remove desk, recover bench, additional stone work


Enforcing rules for what items can be moved thru the lobby


Repair of wallpaper that has come unglued throughout the building


New plants for the SkyLobby


Any and all items that will increase our property values and make a home for which we can be proud
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